
 

 
 
 
 
 
        Date: January 19, 2023 
 
 
 
To: The Honorable Chair and Members   From: Jan Lesher 
 Pima County Board of Supervisors    County Administrator 
 
 
Re: City of Tucson Differential Water Rate Lawsuit Update 
 
 
Supervisor Christy has requested an update on the lawsuit at the January 24, 2023 Board 
of Supervisors Meeting. There is, however, no new information to share since my December 
13, 2022 communication that included opinions from three experts and an updated sixth 
Supplemental Disclosure Statement.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
JKL/anc 
 
Attachment 
 
c:  Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator 
 Francisco García, MD, MPH, Deputy County Administrator and Chief Medical Officer 
 Steve Holmes, Deputy County Administrator 
 Yves Khawam, PhD, Senior Advisor, County Administrator’s Office 

https://webcms.pima.gov/UserFiles/Servers/Server_6/File/Government/Administration/AdminMemosForWeb/2022/December/2022-december-13-city-of-tucson-differential-water-rate-lawsuit-update.pdf
https://webcms.pima.gov/UserFiles/Servers/Server_6/File/Government/Administration/AdminMemosForWeb/2022/December/2022-december-13-city-of-tucson-differential-water-rate-lawsuit-update.pdf


PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

33 N. STONE AVENUE, FLOOR 11 
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85701 

Stephen W. Christy 
Supervisor, District 4 

TELEPHONE 520·724-8094 
E-MAIL: district4@pima.gov 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

MEMORANDUM 

January 18, 2023 

Melissa Manriquez 

Clerk of the B~a 

Steve Christy 
District 4 Sup 1s 

SUBJECT: Agenda Addendum Item 

Please place the following item on the Addendum to the Agenda for the Board of Supervisors 
meeting of January 24, 2023: 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Discussion/Direction/ Actio.n regarding an update from the County 
Administrator and appropriate staff on the status of the differential water rate 
lawsuit brought by Pima County against the City of Tucson. (District 4) 

Thank you. 


